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BONJOUR!!  

 

LATE FRENCH IMMERSION -  Banting Middle School 

 

 

If you are interested in your son or daughter entering late French immersion (LFI) starting in 

Grade 6 for the 2016-17 school year, there is an information meeting at Banting Middle School: 

 

  Address:    820 Banting St., Coquitlam 

     Banting School Library 

 

  Date & Time:   7:00  p.m. on Wednesday, January 13, 2016  

 

This session is open to all families.  If you have any questions, you can contact the principal, Mr.  

Bill Trask at btrask@sd43.bc.ca or phone 604-939-9247. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Mme Darlene Proulx 

Principal 
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